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Department of Education
REGION X ‘
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY® '

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

February 16, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 355 , 5. 2022

DAILY UPDATING OF LEARNERS’ VACCINATION STATUS

TO: Public Schools District Supervisors
Division Planning Officer
Public Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads
Public Schools LIS Coordinators
Teacher Advisers

1. Pursuant to Office Memorandum OUCOS-PS-2022-012, all LIS Coordinators and Teacher Advisers
are hereby directed to regularly update and encode the learners’ information regarding their
vaccination status.

2. Public Schools District Supervisors and Division Planning Officer are enjoined to monitor the
implementation and provide technical assistance to school with challenges on encoding.

3. Foryourinformation and strict compliance.

Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Ave., Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City
Telephone No: (08822)855-0048

Website: www.depedcdo.net

Email: cagayandeoro.city@deped.gov.ph




Republic of the Plippines
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PLANNING SERVICE
Office of the Director
MEMORANDUM
QUCOS-PS-2022-012
TO: REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SCHOOL DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

REGIONAL & DIVISION PLANNING OFFICERS

PUBLIC ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM: ROGER )%\SAPOL

Director [V, Planning Serttce
SUBJECT: Daily Updating of Learners’ Vaccination Status
DATE: 07 February 2022

In line with the Department of Education’s effort to reintroduce face-to-face classes in basic
education, and in support to national government’s vaccination drive for learners, a tagging
facility for COVID-19 learner vaccination has been recently deployed in the Learner
Information System. The tagging facility was designed to collect learners” vaccination data
and monitor the progress of vaccination.

In line with this, all LIS coordinators are directed to regularly update and encode the learners’
information regarding their vaccination status, Regional and Division Planning Officers are
enjoined to monitor and provide technical assistance to school with challenges on encoding,

We are monitoring these data for the implementation of the limited face-to-face classes.

For immediate dissemination and strict compliance.

Noted:

Gand Y anmll
ATTY.NE UCENO A. MALALUAN

Undersecretary and Chief of Staff
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